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I am a faculty member in nursing, and I am trying to stay updated on the Covid-19 pandemic. 
Here are my comments: 
--students who have had a Covid infection and/or show a positive titer for antibodies or proof 
of immunity, should not have to show proof of vaccination.  They may have better immunity 
than those who take the vaccine. 
--there must be medical exemptions to the vaccine.  Students have medical conditions, 
pregnancy, etc. that may be contraindications to vaccine. 
--there also should be exemption for religious reasons. 
--weekly Covid tests should not be required. 

POINT:  people who have been vaccinated are increasingly getting sick with Covid-19.  The 
vaccine is not the end of the pandemic.  Most important is self-monitoring and self-isolation 
with symptoms so as not to put others at risk.  And protecting the vulerable. 
Sherri Coffman 
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